Ed Z. Concerns

1. Putting any  kind of bridge over Nile Brook will increase the “perception” that the CMP right-of-way is, or should be open to the public.
2. Neither Dan Purcell or Gerrie Bush will allow a bridge to be built on their property which is the north side of Nile Brook.  The will also not allow switchbacks to be built; they do not want ATVs on that hill.
3. A gate with a key card will be vandalized within days.  The signs that Jake put up at the top of the Nile Brook hill saying “no ATVs” were destroyed within 24 hours.


Motion:
Until such time that it is legal for ATVs to use Route r to access the HOLA Waterfront, from both the Highlands and the Overlook, the prohibition of ATVs at the waterfront shall remain intact.
